22 April 1963

Dr. Paul D. White
264 Beacon Street
Boston, Massachusatts
Dear Paul:

Herewith is Kemp Maddox's endorsement of the application from the
Research Committee and a photocopy of his accompanying letter.

What happens in regard to the secretarial job of your Foundation now
that Bud Peters has been asked to leave A.H.A. ? {In case this news is still
to be kept quiet, don't quote me!), '

Best wishes,

As aver,

Ancel Keys

AK/ji
enclosures



